
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Solent Sponsored Bunny Bounce-A-Thon  
 

The Solent Schools- Thursday 3rd April 2025  
 
Hello again,  
 
We are very excited to be planning our very first sponsored event for the Solent Schools!  
 
Your child is invited to take part in the Solent Schools Sponsored Bunny Bounce-A-Thon on 
Thursday 3rd April.  
 
The challenge: Can your class bounce continuously for 20 minutes on a bouncy castle?  
 
The Rules:  

1)​ All bounces must be two footed 
2)​ There must be a gap of no more than 3 seconds between each bounce  
3)​ You must not touch the sides of the bouncy castle 
4)​ You must maintain an upright position throughout your session on the castle  
5)​ Bunny ears must be worn at all times 

 
Can you crack this challenge? We know you will all be EGGcellent bouncers!  

 
Please help us to raise as much money as we can by sponsoring your own bouncing 
bunnies! Sponsorship forms will be coming home in your child’s bag. Please return your 
completed  sponsorship form to your child’s class teacher by Monday 31st March. After the 
event please return any sponsorship money with your child’s completed form to your child’s 
class teacher as soon as possible.   

 
As always we cannot run these events without parent volunteers, our volunteer bank is live 
on pta events so make sure you have signed up if you would like to volunteer.  
 
We cannot wait to see everyone enjoy this event!  
 
Yours Sincerely,   
 
The Friends of the Solent Schools 

 

 
 
Evelegh Road  
Portsmouth 
Hants, PO6 1DH 
E-mail: FSS@theSolentSchools.org 
Registered Charity No: 1035291 

  

 


